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On January 21, significant changes to the “Common Rule”, the main federal
regulation for the protection of human subjects, will go into effect. This
presentation will provide a detailed examination of changes that will be most
relevant to Cornell research, including: new exemption criteria, changes to the
annual renewal requirements, an expanded mandate for single IRB review, and
changes to informed consent. Some noteworthy provisions are triggered by the
presence of federal funding, so those who support federally-funded research
should find the information especially useful. In addition, we will discuss related
changesin Cornell IRB practices and procedures, especially a new application
form to be used for all levels of IRB review.

Feel free to send me your questions about Human Subjects Regulations prior to the Roundtable
session, so | can provide them to Guilaine in advance of the Roundtable.

We look forward to seeing you Thursday, January 17, 2019!
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